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The Policy for the management of sustainable salmon fisheries (SSFP; 5 AAC 39.222) directs the
Alaska Department of Fish and Game (department) to report to the Alaska Board of Fisheries
(board) on the status of salmon stocks and identify any stocks that present a concern related to
yield, management, or conservation during regular board meetings. This memorandum
summarizes the results of the stock of concemn evaluation for Prince William Sound (PWS)
salmon stocks for the 2017-2018 board regulatory cycle. The evaluation was performed by the
escapement goal review committee (committee) and included input from regional and area
management staff from both fishery divisions.

During the 2017 escapement goal review process all king, churmn, coho, pink, and sockeye salmon
stocks in the PWS Management Area were examined for potential stock of concem status.
Currently, there are no stocks of concern in the PWS Management Area (Table 1). Salmon
escapements in the PWS Management Area are primarily monitored by aerial surveys of
representative stream reaches. However, escapement for one stock in this area is measured using
sonar, one with mark-recapture techniques, and two with weirs. There are 29 escapement goals in
the PWS Management Area. During this escapement goal review, the committee specifically
reviewed and considered Coghill and Eshamy lakes sockeye salmon as potential stocks of concemn.









